تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية



الملف مراجعة نهائية للفصل الأول

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الخامس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الخامس المناسلية الاسلامية العربية العربية الاسلامية العربية الع

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الخامس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول		
الصف الخامس ورياضيات وعلوم نماذج امسا مع الاجابات	1	
حصرياً تحميل كتاب الطالب ودليل المدرس والملفات الصوتية	2	
الفصل الأول ورقة العمل الاولى	3	
نموذج امتحاني	4	
امتحان 25102016	5	









Final Revision

Term 1

Grade: 5

BEST OF LUCK
MR MOHAMED FATH ALBAB

The End of Term Exam is made up of four sections.

Part 1 – Reading passage, information text

6 multiple choice questions

- When do the family have breakfast?
- A before they go for a walk
- **B** after they finish their walk
- C during their morning walk

The End of Term Exam is made up of four sections.

Part 2 – Reading passage, story text

6 multiple choice questions

- 1. When do the family have breakfast?
- A before they go for a walk
- **B** after they finish their walk
- C during their morning walk



بؤسسة الإمارات للتخليب المدرسي EMIRATES SCHOOLS ESTABLISHMENT

Have a pen and paper.

Read the question first.

Write down the key words from the question.

Think about any words that mean the same







Take time to understand the question.







Quickly skim read the text to get an idea of what it is about.

Don't read every word.

Scan the text to find the key words from the question.







When you have found the key words you have found the place where the answer might be.

Read the sentences around this part carefully.

Octopuses are extremely intelligent. They can learn new things just like humans. They've even learned a few tricks to get them out of sticky situations. If an octopus is threatened by a predator, such as a shark or bird, it can use some pretty incredible skills to get away. Octopuses don't have teeth or sharp claws to defend themselves. Instead, they use more clever ways to fool their attackers. Octopuses like to hide themselves in the sand on the bottom of the ocean floor. How you ask? Well, the octopus is like a chameleon because it can change the color of its skin to match the sand. And this color change, or camouflage, happens in less than a minute.

The Magic Octopus

Octopuses are extremely intelligent. They can learn new things just like humans. They've even learned a few tricks to get them out of sticky situations. If an octopus is threatened by a predator, such as a shark or bird, it can use some pretty incredible skills to get away. Octopuses don't have teeth or sharp claws to defend themselves. Instead, they use more clever ways to fool their attackers. Octopuses like to hide themselves in the sand on the bottom of the ocean floor. How you ask? Well, the octopus is like a chameleon because it can change the color of its skin to match the sand. And this color change, or camouflage, happens in less than a minute.

How does an octopus learn?

The Magic Octopus

Octopuses are extremely intelligent. They can learn new things just like humans. They've even learned a few tricks to get them out of sticky situations. If an octopus is threatened by a predator, such as a shark or bird, it can use some pretty incredible skills to get away. Octopuses don't have teeth or sharp claws to defend themselves. Instead, they use more clever ways to fool their attackers. Octopuses like to hide themselves in the sand on the bottom of the ocean floor. How you ask? Well, the octopus is like a chameleon because it can change the color of its skin to match the sand. And this color change, or camouflage, happens in less than a minute.

Where does an octopus hide?

The Magic Octopus

Octopuses are extremely intelligent. They can learn new things just like humans. They've even learned a few tricks to get them out of sticky situations. If an octopus is threatened by a predator, such as a shark or bird, it can use some pretty incredible skills to get away. Octopuses don't have teeth or sharp claws to defend themselves. Instead, they use more clever ways to fool their attackers. Octopuses like to hide themselves in the sand on the bottom of the ocean floor. How you ask? Well, the octopus is like a chameleon because it can change the color of its skin to match the sand. And this color change, or camouflage, happens in less than a minute.

Why is an octopus like a chameleon?

almanahj.com/ae

almanahj.com/ae

Read each	n passage	e. Match the	question	numbers ((1-5)	to
the letters ((A-C). Yo	u can use ec	ich letter	more than	n onc	e.

A-Ali:

I live in one floor house. The kitchen, living room, dining room and office are at the front of the house, and all the bedrooms and the bathroom are at the back. I love it because I don't have to walk up and down the stairs all the time!

B-Sara:

I live very high up, in a high-rise at on the 25th floor. I live with my family and cat. It's very modern and comfortable. I like where I live because we have incredible views of Abu Dhabi and the sea.

C-Sultan:

I live in a nice house with my family. It has two floors. My room is near the stairs. Our neighborhood is peaceful and quiet to live in. There are many shops and beautiful playgrounds. I love it because there's a park at the back and lots of my friends live in the same street. We ride bikes and play together.

1.	Who says that his room is in the first floor?	
2.	Who describes a home that has more than 2 floors?	
3.	Who describes a bungalow house?	
4.	Who describes a home in which does Not have stairs?	
5.	Who says that the ocean view is amazing from his house?	

Read each	pass	age. Ma	tch the	question	numb	ers (1	-5) to
the letters ((A-C)	. You cai	n use ed	ich letter	more	than (once.

A-Tala:

I live in Bangkok, in Thailand. There are a lot of cars in my city and the roads are very busy. That's why I go to school by small Vehicle. It's faster than walking and you don't get stuck in traffic jams! The driver can drive between cars, so we don't have to wait behind them. The only problem is that this vehicle is open on each side, so you breathe in the traffic fumes!

B-Zack:

In Manila, in the Philippines, where I live, we get to school by big vehicle. It has two benches in the back, so a lot of kids can travel at once. It's really good fun travelling with all my friends like this. But the ride is often very bumpy because the benches are quite high up, and sometimes it's a bit of a squash!

C-Mai Lan:

My dad takes me to school on his rickshaw. I live in Ho Chi Minh City, in Vietnam, and everybody here travels by rickshaw! I like it because I get to spend time on my own with my dad. But during the monsoon it can rain really hard and then it is not so much fun travelling by <u>rickshaw</u>. Even with our waterproof clothing, we still get wet!

1.	Who goes to school with a lot of friends?	
2.	Who uses jeepeny to get to school?	
3.	Who describes a tuk tuk?	
4.	Who describes a vehicle that is Not open from top	
5 .	or sides? Who says that his town has busy roads?	

Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

Animal specialist Dr. Noor Al Amudin told Gulf News: 'Animal homes are lost as people use the land to build houses. They drive over land with four-wheel drives and catch animals to sell for money. All these things

have endangered some animals in the UAE.'

The UAE is home to many beautiful animals, such as camels and cormorants. Animals, such as the Hawksbill turtle, Arabian leopard and the Arabian tahr are all examples of endangered animals. The Arabian tahr is endangered because the places it lives have been used for building homes. For a long time, people have caught and killed Arabian Leopards for money. This has left leopard numbers very low. It can be difficult to find an answer, but the country is working to look after and help endangered species. There are rules to stop people building houses on the places where these animals live. With protection, the Arabian leopard may live in peace and have more babies, to let the number of leopards grow again. Putting rubbish in the sea is killing sea animals, such as the Hawksbill turtle, because their home is no longer safe. If you are at the beach, take your rubbish home and help your local wildlife.'

2. Some animals in the UAE are
endangered berceuse of
A. Animals
B. houses
C. people
4. Arabian Leopard numbers are very
low because they were hunted for
A. a working
B. money
C. houses
••••••

Read and circle the correct answer (A-C).

There are three ways of transport all over the world, land transport, air transport and sea transport. Cars, trucks, trains, trams, undergrounds, bicycles and buses are called land vehicles.

Most people all over the world use the land vehicles to get to their work. In the UAE, for example, most people use cars to get to their work. Buses come in the second place.

Tram is a kind of bus, but it goes on tracks on roads. The underground is a kind of train, but it goes underground. It is used in Egypt and UK. It is called subway in the USA. Ships, boats, steamers, ferries and hovercrafts are called sea transport. This kind of transport is the cheapest one all over the world because it can carry large quantities of goods. Planes and helicopters are called air vehicles. Air transport is the fastest and the most expensive one. It is also the most comfortable.

1. Paragraph 1 is talking about	2. There areways of
•••••	transport.
A. Kinds of vehicles	A. 8
B types of transport	B. 5
C. The most popular means of transport.	C. 3
3. The most used type of transport is	4. Subway is used in the USA and
•••••	is used in Egypt and UK.
A. land transport	A. Tram
B. air transport	B. metro
C. sea transport	C. underground
5. Planes and helicopters are	6. the fastest and the most expensive
•••••	type of transport is the
A. land transport	A. land transport
B. air transport	B. air transport
C. sea transport	C. sea transport

Read and circle the correct answers

Day 1 I'm sitting in my tent. We're camping tonight on Sir Bani Yas island. I'm feeling scared because there are dangerous scorpions and spiders out there! We set off from Ras Al Khaimah at 7 this morning and set up camp three hours ago. We've just eaten dinner under the stars and it tasted amazing! Tomorrow we're spending time on the beach, so my mum can do her work.

Day 2 It's night-time and I'm writing this while I'm sitting in my tent. This morning, Dad and I went swimming for the third time in the sea. It has been fantastic every time! We've seen lots of different fish and we've seen two turtles since Tuesday! My mum says some types of turtles are endangered in this area.

She's working on a project for the university where she works to find out why turtles and fish are dying.

- 1. Which is the best title for this text?
- a. University project
- b. A trip to Sir Bani Yas
- C. Endangered animals
- 2. The boy was feeling scared because
 - a. Fish and turtles
 - b. Camping
 - C. Scorpions and spiders.
- 3. They set off from Ras al Khaimah at
 - a. Six in the morning
 - b. Seven in the morning
 - C. Seven in the afternoon
- 4. His Mum went to Sir Bani Yasto
 - a. Enjoy
 - b. Work
 - C. Swim

Read the text and choose a title for each paragraph

_				•	- 1		
	h	Δ	•	т	•	Δ	c
	•	C			u	ıc	•

	 	 	• •
A I	h at cc		'
A . I	h at scl		11 4711

- B. Lunch at school in UAE
- C. UAE food and drink
- D. Brazil food and drink

Question 1 the title

1. My name is Amna. I'm from the UAE. Every day I have a packed lunch at school and I eat it with my friends. I usually have a sandwich with meat and salad and a drink of orange juice.

Question 2 the title

2. Hi! I'm Paolo! I'm from Brazil. At school, my favorite snack is queijadinhas . It's a muffin made from cheese and coconut. Today we're having a green salad to start, then rice and beans.

Questions 3-4

Please fill in the table with the following words: Amna or Paolo

3. Likes to drink orange juice in school
 4. Likes to eat green salad

Read the text and choose a title for each paragraph

The titles

- A. UAE weather
- B. Facts about the UAE
- C. UAE food and drink
- D. UAE traditional clothes

Question 1 the title

The United Arab Emirates was formed in 1971 and is made up of 7 emirates. The UAE flag is red, green, white and black. Each colour has a meaning: white represents good behaviour, green is for the trees and plants, black is for battles and red represents bravery, strength and courage.

Question 2 the title

The UAE has hot summers and warm winters. The hottest months are July and August, when the average maximum temperatures reach above 45°C. In the Al Hajar Mountains, temperatures are considerably lower, as a result of increased height. Sometimes they can be covered in snow.

Ouestions 3-4

Please fill in the table with the following words: white or black

3.This colour is for battles .	
4.This colour represents good behaviour.	

Read and answer the guestions:

- 1- prince sultan bin Salman was the first Arab, Muslim
- ,royal , and youngest person to fly on space shuttle .At the age of 28, he become part of the crew to fly on the STS-51-G discovery. From 17^{th} June to 24^{th} June 1985, prince sultan bin Salman was in outer space.
- 2- He was born on 27th june,1956 in Riyadh . His father is the king Salman .He lived his early 10years in Riyadh and studied there ,But then he moved to the united states to finish his education .
- 3- He completed his first degree at Denver university, he got a master degree in social and political science from Syracuse University .In 2006,he became the first tour guide in Saudi Arabia .
- 4- prince Sultan is also well known for his work with charities and in 2005 he was given an award by the kingdom of Jordan.

1-Read the text and match

Paragraphs	headings
1-paragraph 1	a-Education and works
2-paragraph 2	b-why he is well known
3-paragraph 3	c-biggest achievement
4-paragraph 4	d- Early life

2- Fill in the blanks

Complete the sentences. Circle the correct answers.

Today, Isick.	I can see an applea
A. am	book.
B. are	A. or
C. is	B. and
	C. am
Ito school by bus.	SheMath.
A. goes	A. likes
B. going	B. liking
C. go	C. like
This isdesk.	he like cheese?
A. I	A. Do
В. уоч	B. Does
C. my	C. Doing
Yesterday, Ihappy.	I like tofootball.
A. is	A. playing
B. was	B. plays
C. am	C. paly
have money.	Whatit like?
A. I	A. am
B. i	B. are
C. me	C. is
It isalligator.	Wherethe shells? Here
A. a	the shells.
B. am	A. am
C. an	B. are
	C. is
This ismap.	Sara can runis fast.
A. an	A. He
В. а	B. She
C. am	C. It

Read the texts. Match the texts (A-C) to the sentences (1-5). You can use each letter more than once.

A-Asuka

I live in Bangkok, in Thailand. There are a lot of cars in my city and the roads are very busy. That's why I go to school by tuk tuk. It's faster than walking and you don't get stuck in traffic jams!

B-Chiyo

I live on a small island in Hong Kong and I get the ferry to school every day. I like travelling by ferry because, when the weather is good, you can stand on the deck and look at the lovely views of the harbor. But in the winter it gets really cold, even if you sit inside in the cabin.

C-Madoka

I live in Hiroshima in Japan and I go to school by tram. It's quite fast and it stops right outside my school, so I don't have to walk far at all. But it often gets really crowded and sometimes I don't get a seat. I have to hold on tight when it goes around corners, otherwise I fall over!

1- Who lives in Hiroshima in japan ? 2-Who goes to school by tuk tuk?	
3-Who goes to school by tram	
? 4-Who stands on the deck?	
5-Who lives in Bangkok?	

A- Growing

Chocolate is made from beans which grow in pods on a cocoa tree. These beans are grown where it is warm all year round.

B-Farming

The beans are usually farmed two times a year. The workers use a long stick with a large knife to cut the pods down. They open the pods with their hands, so that the beans inside don't break.

C- Fermentation

Next is the fermentation stage. The beans are put into wooden boxes and are covered with banana leaves for a week. Then they are dried in the sun for another week. After that, they go to the factory.

D- Manufacturing

In the factory, the beans are cooked in big ovens. Then the shells are cracked and the inside part is made into a mixture. The mixture is made sweet with sugar, butter and milk.

When the mixture is cold, we have the nal product – chocolate!

1- The beans are farmed two times a year.	
2-The beans are cooked in big ovens.	
3-The mixture is made sweet with sugar.	•••••
4-The beans grow in podson a cocoa	
tree. 5-The beans are put into wooden	
boxes.	•••••

Read the texts. Match the texts (A-C) to the sentences (1-5). You can use each letter more than once.

A. The UAE flag

The UAE flag is red, green, white and black. Each colour has a meaning: white represents good behaviour, green is for the trees and plants, black is for battles and red represents bravery, strength and courage.

B. The UAE landmarks

The UAE is home to one of the most famous landmarks in the world – the Burj Khalifa. This amazing building was the tallest building in the world when it was built in 2010. You can take a lift to the top, but you need to be brave as it has a glass floor and it's a very long way up.

The UAE weather

The UAE has hot summers and warm winters .The hottest months are July and August, when the average maximum

temperatures reach above 45°C.

	•••••
5 -The UAE has hot summer .	•••••
4-Green color is for trees and plants.	
3-The hottest months are July and August .	
2-The flag of UAE has four colors .	
1-Burj Khalifa is an amazing building	

This 1the mushroom house. It is 2of wood, mud and stone. It 3very large windows 4let in natural sunlight. The house is energy efficient because it has got 5 on the roof to provide energy for lighting, the roof has got small roof			
garden 6growing can	y vegetables. The water is	s from underground – you	
7the well in the picture.			
1- (A)am	(B) is	(C)are	
2-(A)made	(B)making	(C)make	
3-(A)had	(B)has	(C)have	
4-(A)for	(B)and	(C)†	
5-(A)solar panels	(B)metal	(C)plastic	
6-(A)because	(B)or	(C)for	
7-(A)see	(B)saw	(C)seen	

-Read the text and choose the right word to fill in the gaps.
Write A, B or C in each gap:

In 2006, the Emirati government started
building the world's 1_eco-city and named it
Masdar.
The city 2solar panels to power the
whole community. The design and layout of
the buildings and walls keep the city much
cooler, so very little
electricity is used to 3the buildings cool. Visitors to Masdan
must
leave 4cars and use electric, driverless vehicles while in
the city. Students are currently the only residents, although
there 5plans to build more homes and even a school 6_
the future.

1- (A)larger	(B)largest	(C)large
2-(A)uses	(B)using	(C)use
3-(A)keeping	(B)keep	(C)keeps
4-(A)our	(B)your	(C)their
5-(A)is	(B)are	(C)am
6-(A)in	(B) off	(C)or

While I 1_______to school this morning, I 2______an accident at the traffic lights. An old lady 3____the road, but a young boy on a bike rode into her. He 4_towards the traffic lights when the lights 5______
to red. Someone 6_______a doctor while other people 7______the lady to get up from the road. The young boy was saying sorry to the lady when the doctor 8 _____

1- (A)was walking (B)were walking (C)walking 2-(A)see (B)saw (C)seen

(**B**)cross

(B)call

(B) arrived

(B) was riding

(B) changes

(B) were helping

(C) crosses

(C)change

(C)helps

(C) arrives

(C)rode

(C)calls

3-(A) was crossing

5-(A)changed

6-(A) was calling

7-(A) was helping

4-(**A**)ride

8-(A)arrive

- <mark>Read the text c</mark>	ind choose th	<mark>e right wo</mark>	rd to fi	ill in the 🤉	<mark>gaps.</mark> -
	Write A, B or C	in each g	gap:		

Time 7 i, 2 ci c in cach gapt				
My brother is crazy. For example, last week he (1)to only ea				
healthy food. Then I saw him drinking two (2)		cola and eating		
a (3)of strawberry sweets.				
'Is that (4)unhealthy?' I asked gently.				
'Oh no,' he said. 'This	'Oh no,' he said. 'This cola is very healthy. It's got (5)of fruit in			
it. It's cherry cola.'				
'Let me guess,' I said.	'The strawberry sweets are	healthy because		
they're made of (6)	of strawberries.'			
'That's right.' he said.				
1- (A)decided	(B)decides	(C)decide		
2-(A)bottles of	(B)loaves of	(C) tubs of		
3-(A)packets	(B)packet	(C)cartoon		
4-(A)a lot	(B)a little	(C)many		
5-(A)much	(B)many	(C)a lot		
6-(A)plenty	(B)much	(C)many		



وزارة التربية والتعليم Ministry of Education

Look at the picture. Write about an eco house. Answer the questions: 4

- What is it made of?
- What does it has?
- Why do you like it?

Write at least 40 words.

Look at the picture. Write about a landmark in UAE. Answer the questions:

you like about it?

Write at least 40 words.

Look at the picture. Write about a time when you were a caring person." Answer the auestions:

- ·Who did you take care of?
- · What did you do?
- What did you feel? Write at least 40 words.

Look at the picture. Write about your home. Answer the questions:

- ·Where do you live?
- What is it made of?

What are the rooms in your home

? Write at least 40 words.

Look at the picture. Write about Sheikh Zayed. Answer the questions:

- ·Who was Sheikh Zayed?
- · What did he do for UAE?
- Why he was a caling person

? Write **at least 40 words**.

Look at the picture. Compare between bus and car. Answer the question

Look at the picture. Write about healthy

 What do you eat and drink for breakfast? · What do you eat and drink for lunch?

- How do students go to school all over the world?
- · How do you go to school ?why?
- How does your friend go to school?

Why? Write at least 40 words.

food. Answer the questions:

· What do you eat and drink for

dinner? Write at least 40 words.

ook at the picture. Write about how to be safe on the road. Answer the auestions:

- How do you usually travel ?
- ·What can you do to travel safelý by bike ?
- What keeps you safe and

and Write at least 40 words

- Look at the picture. Write about the **UAE**. Answer the questions: ·How many emirates make up the UAE?
- · What is the weather like in UAE?
- What Is the national animal and bird in UAE? Write at least 40 words.



ook at the picture. Write about <mark>school</mark> trip. Answer the questions:

- · Where did you go ?Who did you go with?
- · What did you see and do there?
- What did you feel?

Write at least 40 words.



eek at the picture. Describe your family and your friends. Answer the questions:

- Who are the people in your family?
- · What do they look like?
- · Who is your best friend? Write at least 40 words.











